
 
Senate Bill 1072 – Occupational and Professional Licensing – Military Training and Military Spouses 

 

February 26, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Smith, Vice Chairman Waldstreicher, and Members of the Committee, 

 

The purpose of the bill is to require an occupational licensing board to issue any applicant who is in the 

military or is a military spouse that meets certain standards, a temporary license for certain circumstances. 

These would be in an emergency situation such as having the National Guard from another state assist in 

those situations. I thank you all for your time and ask for a favorable vote. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Senator Mike McKay 

Representing the Appalachia Region of Maryland 

Serving Garrett, Allegany, and Washington Counties 


